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March 7, 1974

Dear Friends,

We are sorry to inform you that the Symposium on Perspectives
of Catholic Bishops on Human Rights and Social Justice scheduled
to be held at the University of Notre Dame on March 29, 30, 31,
1974 must be postponed until a later date. The symposium was
postponed because of the inability of the U.S.A. Bishops to
participate and due to the delay in receiving communication from
the Bishops from Mexico. Moreover, the extended time will en-
able us to secure a date convenient to the Bishops and to secure
more financial assistance so that we do not have to charge
the poor prohibitive registration and accommodation fees.

We hope that this change does not inconvenience you and
that you will understand the situation which must be worked out.
We would appreciate any assistance or comments that you can
give us. We will keep you posted on further developments.

Sin Mas, Adios y nos vemos pronto!

Sinceremente,

PLANNING COMMITTEE
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